
 

 

 

 

Dear NTRF Pensioner 
 
Here is some important information that we wish to share with you.  
 

FINANCIAL POSITION OF THE FUND 

 
The Board is pleased to report that, despite of a rather turbulent economic environment and the 
volatile investment markets during the latter part of the year, the Fund remains in a sound financial 
position to meet the payment of pensioners’ monthly pensions.  This was confirmed in the 
recent Actuarial Valuation report.  
 

NOMINATION OF BENEFICIARIES 

 
It is important to note that any amount left in your or your spouse’s pension account upon the death of the 
longest living, will be paid either to the estate or to the beneficiaries.  Beneficiaries can be traced only 
through your beneficiary nomination form, so please make sure that information on your beneficiaries is kept 
up to date throughout your retired life, especially after life changing events.   
 

CERTIFICATE OF EXISTENCE (COE)  

 
It is extremely important that pensioners submit proof of their existence to the Fund once a year.  The request 
to provide such proof will be forwarded to you during February 2019.  This will ensure that the Fund adheres 
to sound governance principles and that your monthly pensions will continue to be paid.  Please be aware 
that if a pension payment is suspended because the Fund did not receive your COE, the pension can be 
reinstated only approximately 10 days after the Fund received such proof.  
 
In view of the ever-changing demands from individuals for more real-time communication and to further 
enhance the communication process between pensioners and the Fund, we urge all pensioners to furnish 
and keep the Fund updated with their e-mail addresses and/or mobile phone numbers.  
 
This will enable the Fund to update its pensioner administration system with your personal information and 
avoid the possible suspension of your monthly pension payments.  Please note that the following contact 
details should also be used if you need to report any changes during the year: 
 
Email address : zzNTRFpensions@aforbes.co.za  
Fax number : 011 263 0689 
Telephone number : 012 452 7187 
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IN MEMORIAM 

 
 The following pensioners passed away during the period 1 July 2017 to 31 October 2018.  The Fund’s 

deepest sympathies are extended to their relatives and friends left behind. 
 

Member Date of Death Employer  Member Date of Death Employer 

Augustyn,  TH 24 12 2017 VUT  McLeod,  CM 21 10 2018 DUT 

Bailey,  E 27 06 2017 NMU  Mjoli,  NA 28 02 2018 MUT 

Becking,  I 11 10 2017 TUT  Mkhize,  BB 15 11 2017 MUT 

Benade,  HP 24 08 2017 TUT  Mncube,  GS 03 06 2017 VUT 

Bohlolo,  LJ 02 08 2017 TUT  Mofomme,  RS 12 10 2018 TUT 

Cronje,  A 14 07 2018 NMU  Mokonenyane,  SV 22 11 2017 VUT 

Davids,  SJ 05 08 2018 CPUT  Monapo,  MS 06 08 2017 TUT 

De Beer,  KJ 29 04 2018 CUT  Mosia,  BI 30 07 2017 TUT 

De Beer,  PPJ 19 07 2018 TUT  Motsoane,  LE 21 05 2018 CUT 

De Froe,  HM 29 03 2018 TUT  Msiza,  LE 25 03 2018 TUT 

Dorasamy,  S 16 07 2018 DUT  Muebi,  TH 03 06 2018 TUT 

Du Plessis,  S 16 08 2017 WSU  Musi,  YKM 07 07 2018 VUT 

Esau,  DJ 21 01 2018 CPUT  Ngubane,  NE 22 01 2018 MUT 

Gama,  PT 05 12 2017 TUT  Nkosi,  PB 07 03 2018 TUT 

Geldenhuys,  SL 26 07 2018 TUT  Nxumalo,  NP 31 03 2018 MUT 

Goqo,  H 12 04 2018 MUT  Oosthuizen,  NJ 09 07 2017 CUT 

Hart,  EI 30 06 2018 TUT  Pelser,  CJ 03 07 2018 VUT 

Harvey,  JMW 07 08 2018 DUT  Perumal,  ED 03 01 2018 DUT 

Horner,  EM 16 05 2018 DUT  Perumal,  K 09 08 2018 DUT 

Horrocks,  LD 27 10 2017 DUT  Pitso,  MM 18 02 2018 CUT 

Kabi,  MD 30 08 2017 CUT  Roos,  JH 14 09 2017 TUT 

Kloppers,  HJ 21 07 2017 TUT  Rossouw,  HF 11 01 2018 NMU 

Kojane,  CV 18 08 2018 VUT  Russell,  AWT 09 06 2017 DUT 

Kruger,  MM 11 11 2017 TUT  Sebolao,  JO 14 08 2017 VUT 

Langner,  EJ 06 10 2017 DUT  Seedat,  RAK 25 04 2018 DUT 

Laurie,  N 19 06 2017 TUT  Senosha,  DM 05 03 2018 TUT 

Lykert,  DC 12 02 2018 CPUT  Sikhosana,  PB 21 06 2018 MUT 

Mahlangu,  EU 25 10 2017 TUT  Slack,  JS 15 10 2017 DUT 

Marais,  DM 05 04 2018 CUT  Somo,  ME 13 08 2018 TUT 

Marais,  JDJ 11 06 2018 TUT  Swanepoel,  ID 02 10 2017 NMU 

Maseko,  ST 04 08 2017 TUT  Taylor,  RW 13 05 2018 NMU 

Masiza,  MMJ 11 08 2018 WSU  Van der Berg,  DS 07 11 2017 CUT 

Matinise,  NA 24 08 2018 NMU  Van Deventer,  EH 06 05 2018 TUT 

Matthee,  CG 23 06 2017 VUT  Van Zyl, SJ 02 10 2017 VUT 

McIntosh,  JC 15 02 2018 TUT     
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The Board wishes all our pensioners a peaceful and enjoyable festive season  

and we trust that 2019 will treat you well. 
 
 

 
 

NTRF, PRIVATE BAG X21, BROOKLYN SQUARE, 0075 
FAX:  012 425 4022,   EMAIL:  zzNTRFpensions@aforbes.co.za 
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